
i0-001
COMMENT

CL-03059

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Angela <a.hackler@cox.net>
Friday, January 22, 2010 10:39 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
"Regulation of Retail Forex" RIN 3038-AC61

David Stawick or Secretary at CFTC,

Regarding: RIN 3038-AC61

This would be a disaster to Forex trading if you were to change the margin requirement from 100:1 to10:1. In fact
I think it would be best to bring back at least a 200:1 margin requirement. You are going in the WRONG
direction. This would be a huge mistake.

Sincerely,
Angela from California


